Town of Shelby Planning Board Minutes

September 2, 2014 Kirk Myhill, Chairperson
Larry Hill
Brad Pask
Gary Watts
Karl Snyder
Gary Berger
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Minutes from the July 1, 2014 were

read and moved for acceptance by Gary Watts and seconded Karl Snyder. Motion passed. Minutes from the
June 3, 2014 meeting will be reviewed at our next meeting.

0Old Business:

Sign regulations pertaining to the number of signs allowed on one premise and LED sign regulations were
enacted by the Town Board.

Discussion on dumps, dumping and landfills tabled until next meeting for more information on this subject.
Junkyard regulations will be carried over to next meeting while we gather more information.

Four hour training was offered for board members on July 8™ 2014 at Swan Library in Albion. Jim Bensley
will be making a copy of Karl Snyder’s attendance for our records.

New Business:
Training hours for the planning board have been updated.

4 hour training is being offered by Niagara County at Niagara County Community College form 5:00-9:30 p.m.
on October 9, 2014. All in attendance interested in going should meet at the town hall for car pooling.

Karl Snyder moved to adjourn the meeting, Gary Berger seconded, motion passed.
Next meeting is October 7, 2014.
Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary



